[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your interest and taking the time to apply at the Bridgewater Sports Complex. We really appreciate your interest in joining our team and we want to thank you for the time and energy you invested in applying for the 2019/2020 season.

The interest in positions at the Dome is always strong.  Unfortunately, we must inform you that at this time we won’t be able to invite you to the next phase of our selection process. 

We want to thank you again for your interest in the Dome and inform you that we will begin taking applications in July for the 2020/2021 season.  We wish you all the best in your job search and wish you luck in your future endeavors 

Sincerely,

